
 
 

 
The AIDS Candlelight Memorial provides, every year, a special opportunity to pause and, together 
with others from around Aotearoa, remember those we have lost to the HIV/AIDS pandemic. The 
Green Party joins with you all in this community act of collective remembrance. 
 
Thanks to improved treatments we can rejoice, nowadays, that so many of our friends living with 
HIV/AIDS are alive and well. Long may that continue. 
 
But let us also take this time to remember the many fabulous lives that touched ours, and were 
forever stilled by this terrible virus. We promise them that we will never forget. 
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